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SHCC LISTSERV #21 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.
  

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2008 7:36 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC Update - EIV webcast is cancelled
HUD has announced that the EIV webcast training scheduled for July 8-9, 2008 is cancelled.  Announcements will be sent out when the webcast is rescheduled. 

 



